## Broadwindsor Group Parish CLT Update - June 2017

After a long delay a meeting took place on 25 May with Dorset County Partnerships planning department in Dorchester to discuss the pre application proposal that BGP CLT submitted for the Drimpton site in March. This meeting was attended by members of the BGP CLT committee, our advisors from Wessex CLT Projects, Yarlington Housing Group and architects Trewin Design. The senior Planner was happy in principle with the site location, and the proposed development in general. The CLT was requested to submit additional alternative design options for further discussion. These are in the process of being drawn up and will be submitted shortly. The CLT will be meeting again with the landowners shortly.

Membership of BGP SLT is growing and we would very much encourage others living within the Broadwindsor Group Parish area who have an interest in affordable housing to join the CLT. Membership forms are available on our website <a href="https://www.broadwindsorgroupparishclt.org">www.broadwindsorgroupparishclt.org</a> or from any committee member.